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Letter or Email Response: 
Dear Sir, I recognise the apparent need for housing development in the area but I have reservations about the road 
traffic provision if an extra 2,100 houses are built in the above areas. I expect that a proportion of these new residents 
will need to travel and probably increase the traffic heading to the west, to Hoddesdon/Broxbourne areas or to 
London/Waltham Abbey via the Crooked Mile. Of immediate concern to the Roydon area is the potential increase on 
Tyler's Road. This road already carries a lot of heavy goods vehicles to the packing stations at the bottom of Hamlet 
Hill. There are no footpaths on this road and the accident rate is high; ….Redacted….has been hit twice in the last few 
weeks and ….Redacted….have not kept a total of the frequent collisions. This road cannot be widened and it is a 
serious worry to believe that there will be an increase in traffic. Could you please advise what plans are in mind to 
cope with the increased traffic? Yours faithfully, ….Redacted…. 
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